
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/25/2011 3:17:59 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: notice for Daily Calendar

Looks great!

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 3:04 PM
To: Stock, William
Cc: Horner, Trina
Subject: notice for Daily Calendar
Importance: High

OTHER COMMISSION MEETINGS

Educational Symposium on Hydrostatic Testing of Gas Pipelines

May 6, 2011
10:00 a.m. to noon California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Commission Auditorium 
(Corner of Van Ness Avenue and McAllister Street)
San Francisco

The goal of this symposium is to provide a practical understanding of hydrostatic testing, what 
it is and what you can learn from it, learn from another regulatory agency with pipeline 
safety and hydrostatic testing oversight, receive an overview of PG&E’s testing program, 
and understand what the public can expect when hydrostatic testing occurs in their 
neighborhood. Commissioners from the California Public Utilities Commission may attend 
and participate in the symposium. While a quorum of the CPUC may attend the 
symposium, no action will be taken. A detailed agenda will be emailed to the service list of 
R.11-02-019 and posted on the Commission’s website by May 3. This meeting will be 
video webcast in real time and archived thereafter at 
http://www.californiaadmin.com/cpuc.shtrril.

Contact: CPUC News and Public Information Office at (415) 703-1366, or email:
news@cpuc.ca.qov.

Comments ASAP please, I need to send to our calendar folks in the next 10 minutes, sorry for the rush.
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Michelle Cooke
Interim Deputy Executive Director for Safety

415 703 2637

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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